
Mason County M. Beven Eckert Memorial Library 

Due to the COVID 19 Pandemic, we will be closing our front doors to the public 

beginning Monday, March 23, 2020. Books and DVDs will still be available for 

check-out, but patrons will not be allowed inside of the library. Patrons may call 

the library at (325)347-5446 to reserve items, or they may reserve items using our 

online catalog (masontexaslibrary.com). Patrons will be called when their items 

are ready for pickup and a staff member will hand them the bagged items through 

their car window. Returned items can be dropped in either one of the outside 

drop boxes or handed to the staff member when new items are picked up. Late 

fees will be forgiven until the library reopens to the public. Patrons may also 

renew items over the phone or online. For our online catalog, patrons will sign in 

using their card number as their username and their password will be the last 

seven digits of their phone number. Our Wi-Fi will remain available on the front 

and back porches and the Wi-Fi hours will be extended to 6:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this time.  

Best,  

Cristi Slocum  

Librarian  

Mason County M. Beven Eckert Memorial Library 


